
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 9, 2020 
 
 
Dear Shattuck Community Members, 
  
We recently had our first engagement session with the Shattuck area residents about the future 
of Shattuck with a passed referendum. Thank you for all of the ideas and questions you shared. 
  
Besides representatives from the Neenah Joint School District administration, there were seven 
of nine Board of Education members in attendance as well as Chris Haese and Brad Schmidt 
from the City of Neenah Community Development Department. Needless to say, all of these 
representatives wanted to hear your voice. Thank you!  
  
You will find an overview of the thoughts shared at the meeting on our website at: 
https://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/referendum/shattuck.cfm​. A couple of community members 
expressed a desire to have a defined plan for the future of the Shattuck property with a passed 
referendum. A passed referendum would mean that Shattuck will be vacated in four years.  The 
ideas discussed last week and included with this letter are the first step for us to determine the 
future of Shattuck together.  The Neenah Joint School District is making a commitment to 
continue the conversation with our community and the City of Neenah to create a desirable plan 
for everyone involved. We are hoping that this will become a grassroots effort to create 
something special in this part of Neenah. 
  
Based upon the referendum results, we will determine the next steps. With a passed 
referendum, we will create a schedule of meeting dates to continue this conversation with the 
community. Our ambition is to partner with the community in a transparent process that provides 
the best future for Shattuck and the entire community. 
  
If you have any questions or additional feedback, please contact me at 920-751-6800, ext. 
10100. Also, feel free to distribute this information to anyone who might be interested. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
 
Dr. Mary B. Pfeiffer 
District Administrator 

https://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/referendum/shattuck.cfm

